
 
Beacon Heights SCC 

May 1, 2018 
 
 

In attendance: Sue Beuhner, Stevie Woodland, Lisa Brown, Rae Louie, Kirsten Corbett, Lacy 
Egbert, Holly Moss Rosen, Kristi Swett 
 
Welcome: Lacy Egbert, minutes approved 

Principal Update: 

Staffing- Kindergarten- Emily Ward to replace Carissa Lords, 1st grade- Kiely Dewey leaving 
and Jordan Jones will take her place, 2nd -no changes, 3rd- no changes, 4th Angie Chatterton, 
Louisa Giles is retiring replaced by Daniel Halversen, Tina Dinh moving to 4th, 5th hired 
Sarah Rasmussen and Megan Ause-Carlisle, 6th Gwen Foster is leaving and Emily Mortensen 
is going full time.  

2017-2018 school Year debriefing- smaller class sizes in upper grades has been beneficial, 
continuing the science interest, math there has been more collaborative and support within 
each grade—have an opportunity with math coach, working toward the new math 
curriculum- difficulties with story problems,  

Stop the bleed training- April 30 training received by the faculty and staff and suggestions 
were given, such as first aid kits in each classroom.  There are some quick clots in the 
school.  Willing to do the training for parents and upper grade students—also CPR, etc.  
Holly Moss Rosen is looking at scheduling this for the next month. 

SIP Signatures, did this at the April meeting 

STEM Event update- planning on this for next year, May 31, 2019 tentative.  Make it a big 
family event where everyone is involved 

2018-2019 SIC Chair- no one yet 

Science money- buying Foss kits, supplies and providing more buses for field trips.   
 
Let Lacy and Kirsten know if you would like to be on the SCC next year.  If you are not returning, 
please find someone to replace you. 
 
Adjourned until the 2018-19 school year, have a great summer! 


